
         
 
 

Advisory No. 009, s. 2020 
January 28, 2020 

In compliance with DepEd Order (DO) No. 8, s. 2013 
this advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001, 

but only for the information of DepEd officials, 
personnel/staff, and the concerned public. 

(Visit www.deped.gov.ph) 
 
CHANGE OF VENUE OF THE FUN FIESTA SA FILIPINAS 2020, THE 8TH NATIONAL 

PERFORMING ARTS FESTIVAL OF THE BULWAGANG  
FILIPINO THEATRE GUILD INC. 

 
 The venue of the Fun Fiesta sa Filipinas 2020, the 8th National Performing Arts 
Festival of the Bulwagang Filipino Theatre Guild Inc., which was announced through 
Advisory No. 197, s. 2019, was changed from Tanauan City, Batangas to Imus City 
Sports Complex, Imus City, Cavite from February 28 to March 1, 2020. 
  

All other provisions of said DepEd Advisory still remain. 
 
For more information, contact: 
 
 Bennylito R. Reyes EdD 
 Bulwagang Filipino Theatre Guild Inc. 
 Block 62, Lot 2, Marigold corner Bay Drive, Robinsons Homes East 
 Subdivision, San Jose, Antipolo City  
 Email Addresses: paces_bft@yahoo.com; paces.bfta@gmail.com   
          kulturatsining@yahoo.com.ph 
 Telephone No.: (02) 8656-9390 
 Mobile Phone No.: 0926-171-7915 
 

 
 
 
SMMA, Change in DA 197, s 2019 (Fun Fiesta sa Filipinas 2020) 
0034, January 21, 2020 
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